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This is absurd. Please visit Portland and see the open air drug markets, the stolen 

car and bike chop shops, the trash everywhere from the camps.  

 

We cannot allow the commons to be overrun and turned into defacto private property.  

 

This is absurd. We need shelter beds and need to ban camping in public places. 

Enough. Pretending that we are helping people by allowing them to live in squalor on 

streets is enablement, and doesn’t help. This bill will further the humanitarian crisis 

which is happening already in Portland.  


